
Welcome Back 2032!

I  AM HONORED TO SERVE ANOTHER YEAR AS ONE OF THE ATP
REPS FOR C/O 2032!  NAINOA AND I HAVE TWO KEIKI ,  KANA‘I

(KS '32) AND PRESLEY (SMLS '33) .   WE ARE EXCITED TO BE
BACK ON CAMPUS AS 2ND GRADERS AND CANT WAIT TO GET

ALL THE KEIKI BACK TOGETHER.  I  LOOK FORWARD TO HAVING
ANOTHER GREAT YEAR!.

Brittany Hopkins - Mother of Kana'iBrittany Hopkins - Mother of Kana'i

I  AM EXCITED TO PARTNER ALONGSIDE BRITTANY AND SHANNON
AGAIN THIS YEAR AS ONE OF YOUR ATP REPS. IKAIKA AND I HAVE
SIX KEIKI ,  AKAHAI (KS '25) ,  ‘OLIKO (KS '26) ,  HAKO (KS '27) ,  LA‘AHIA
(KS '29) ,  NO‘IAU (KS '30) AND MA‘ALAHI (KS '32) .  WE ARE
ABUNDANTLY BLESSED TO BE A PART OF THE KAMEHAMEHA AND
CLASS OF 2032 ‘OHANA. DESPITE THE MANY CHANGES, DUE TO
COVID-19,  I  AM EAGER TO WORK WITH ALL OF YOU TO CREATE A
MEMORABLE EXPERIENCE AND AMAZING YEAR FOR OUR 2ND
GRADE KEIKI THIS YEAR. MUCH ALOHA!

Laura Hudgens - Mother of Ma‘alahiLaura Hudgens - Mother of Ma‘alahi

Meet your 2021-2022 ATP Reps

ALOHA! I  AM SO EXCITED TO WORK WITH BRITTANY AND
LAURA AGAIN AS YOUR ATP REPS. MY HUSBAND, PRESTIN
AND I HAVE THREE BOYS, COLTON (KS ‘32) BRAXTON AND
EASTON (CHILDREN’S HOUSE ‘34) .  I  AM EXCITED AND LOOK
FORWARD TO HAVING MORE IN PERSON ACTIVITIES AND
HELPING OUR CLASS CONNECT! 

Shannon Yogi-Lee - Mother of ColtonShannon Yogi-Lee - Mother of Colton

Group: Imua 2032

@Imua 2032

STAY CONNECTEDREMINDERS
-  SEPT. 1  -  FULL DAY 
-  SEPT. 3 -  EARLY OUT
-  SEPT. 6 -  NO SCHOOL
-  FALL BREAK OCT. 11  -  OCT.15
ACCESS 2021-2022 SCHOOL CALENDAR HERE:

https://www.ksbe.edu/assets/forms_and_resources/kapalama_campus/KSK_student_calendar_SY2021-2022.pdf

